

CHILDREN'S ACADEMY SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL , GOPIPURAM, HALDUCHAUR



WELCOME LETTER

CA/PA-1/05/04/22

Dear Parents and our very treasured students,

Greetings from Children's Academy. "Learning is not the product of teaching. Learning is the product of the activity of learners."

Welcome back to your school. We are incredibly excited to begin our nineteenth year here at Children's Academy Sr. Sec. School.

Each of our child has brought such joy and happiness to our classrooms. It is like providing home away from home on both ends. They all have touched our lives in the last academic session 2021-2022 in a very positive and rewarding ways.

I look forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. As partners, we share the responsibility for our children's success and I want you to know that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities.

Children's Academy is growing in a sustained way in the field of academics, sports and co-curricular activities. This standard will not only be maintained but improved upon as we promote and celebrate excellence through determination and hard work.

I thank you for your patience and trust, as we work together to proactively maintain a healthy and protective environment during these difficult times.

We shall continue to work tirelessly in order to achieve our vision and mission that we have promised to our dear students and the parents.

Our very best wishes.

Regards

Mrs. Monika Joshi

Principal

Children's Academy Sr. Sec. School